
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Louise Rumer <mizrumer@gmail.com> 

Date: Sat, Mar 4, 2017 at 8:51 AM 

Subject: Home childcare is important 

 

 

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my concern over home daycare bans in HOA communities.  The state already heavily 

regulates home daycares so they are regulated and inspected regularly. Affordable childcare can be difficult to 

find with waiting lists at childcare centers and preschools. Home daycares provide an afordable option for 

parents and there is no need to ban them from some of the planned communites. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Louise Rumer 


